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19 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to you to clarify the process for your child choosing their GCSE options. 
 

All pupils were asked to make an initial selection of three options plus one reserve subject. From 
this information we were able to assess whether or not a course could be offered. I can confirm 

that all courses listed in the options booklets given out at our options evening can be offered 
with the addition of also being able to offer GCSE Business Studies. This means that pupils have 
been able to make a selection from the following subjects: 
 

 

• Art 
• Business Studies 
• Computer Science 

• Food Technology 
• French 
• Geography 

• History 
• Music 
• PE 

• Photography 
• Textiles 
• Timbers 

 

This week pupils have been asked to confirm that they are happy with their original selection 
and to make any necessary changes. This is so we can place the subjects into options blocks to 

try to ensure that as many pupils as possible get all three subjects they have chosen. With 
pupils all making very different selections this is a time consuming and difficult process.  
 

As soon as the subjects are split into the blocks we will send your child home with a form for 
them to make their final selections. We will then write to you to confirm the GCSE options your 
child will be taking. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and patience in regards to our first options process. If you 

have any queries regarding your child’s options please do not hesitate to contact. 
 

Yours sincerely 
   
 
Mrs K. Rodgers 

 
K Rodgers 
Assistant Headteacher 
Careers Leader 
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